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State of New Jersey
Department of Environmental Protection and Energy

Division of Environmental Safety, Health,Robert C. Shinn |r,
Commissioner and Analytical Programs

Radiation Protection Programs
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering

CN 415
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0415

Tel (609) 987-2032
Fax (609) 987-6354

June 10, 1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

Subject: Oyster Creek Generating Station
Docket No. 50 - 219
Amendment to the Facility Operating License
Technical Specification Change Request 215

The subject request was submitted to the NRC by GPU Nuclear
letter dated April 15, 1994. The request proposes to revise the
Oyster Creek Technical Specifications to delete the specified-
intervals for performing audits and relocate these intervals to the
Operational Quality Assurance (OQA) Plan. GPU Nuclear will request
the change to the OQA Plan separately.

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection and
Energy's Bureau of Nuclear Engineering (BNE) has reviewed the
request in accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.91(b) and
has no comments.

If you have any questions, please contact Suren Singh at (609)
987-2039 or Rich Pinney at (609) 987-2086.
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Sincerely, 1

hY 3<

Kent W. Tosch, Manager
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering

*'nnjq~ f**
" ' '

sewJersey u an tquas opportuntry imployer .0f
9406170237 940610 #'*#'#''

'PDR ADOCK 05000219 OP PDR A

_. __. -. _ _-_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ , _ . . - . . . _ - _ - _ - . - - _ _ _-



*
. .

,,

'

.

c: A. McMahon
N.J. DEPE

D. Chawaga
NRC Region I State Liaison Officer

L. Briggs
NRC Sr. Resident Inspector

A. Dromerick
NRC Project Manager

M. Laggert
GPU Nuclear
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